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Wells Fargo Purchase Alerts

Good Morning!

In an attempt to limit the amount of fraud transactions occurring on OneCards, Wells Fargo will add an alert on all cards for transactions that are $25 or greater. You will receive an email from Wells Fargo similar to the following when Wells Fargo has adjusted your account to add the alerts
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If you receive an alert from Wells Fargo for a transaction that is not yours, you must call Wells Fargo at 800-932-0036 and connect with the Fraud Department. When calling Wells Fargo, your unique ID is the last four digits of your LIN.
Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Brenda Bachman
OneCard Program Manager



